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We had a good turnout for our parent teacher conferences, many parents 
and guardians took the opportunity to come in and see how their students 
have been doing. Thanks for coming and showing your children how 
important education is to you by being here. 
 
All the state testing is complete! Amanda Blankenship did a great job 
keeping record of everyone that needed to be tested on the “Peaks” testing 
Thanks to Airica and Caitlyn for setting up the computers and to the 
teachers and aides who helped make this a seamless testing session. 
Finally Thanks to Amy McDonald our testing coordinator for countless 
hours put in for the students here at Thorne Bay and across the district. 
Good job students for taking time to do your best! 
 
Our K-2 and 3-5 students have had the opportunity to take swim lessons 
over in Craig. Thanks to the district for making this a possibility for out 
students. It is so important that they learn these skills for safety throughout 
their lives. 
 
Steam Week starts Monday April 15th and our students are excited to 
participate in all the activities!! Thanks to Nick and all the staff for the many 
hours of planning and preparation for this week! What a great opportunity 
to get together with students across the district and learn through doing and 
experiencing!  
 
Community clean up and earth day celebrations will be on Thursday 
morning and afternoon. Battle of the Books celebration will be in the 
afternoon as well as Phlight Club starting that afternoon at 4:00. Put on 
your seatbelts this week is going to be an incredible ride for everyone who 
participates! 


